MyMathLab Grace Period
FOR STUDENTS:

If you have been using MyMathLab but have been waiting on financial aid to purchase your MyMathLab code, then you registered with code that is good for only 21 days. 

Once you receive your financial aid you can pay for your new code at http://www.mymathlab.com/grace-period-payment-page. Using this site, you should have immediate access to the course whether or not your access has expired. 

Be careful!
· If your access is expired, do not try to log in to the course. If you do, you may experience a two-hour delay in accessing the course after paying. If you have any other difficulties contact Customer Technical Support at: 1-800-526-0485/ 888-433-8435, Options #3, #3. 
· If you do not buy the code within the 21-day grace period, you may lose access to other CourseCompass courses that you are taking. If you do not want to continue your MyMathLab course contact http://247pearsoned.custhelp.com or 1-800-526-0485/ 888-433-8435, Options #3, #3. 
MyMathLab Grace Period

FOR INSTRUCTORS:

If some of your students have been using MyMathLab but have been waiting on financial aid to purchase their MyMathLab code, then they registered with code that is good for only 21 days. The URL address for students to pay for their code is http://www.mymathlab.com/grace-period-payment-page. 

You can contact Customer Technical Support directly at graceperiod@pearson.com to find out the status of a student. 

If after paying, a student ends up in your gradebook twice you can remove one of the names from MyMathLab as follows:

1) Click on the Control Panel

2) Under “User Management” click  on “List/Modify users”

3) Search the student’s name

4) Enable “inactive status.”

